
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
FROM: Josh Finch, City Administrator  
DATE: February 9th, 2024 
RE: Monthly Newsletter 
 

These are some exciting times here in the City of Hillsboro! It is extremely 

encouraging to see the dedication and ongoing efforts of the City Council, 

Commissions, and City Staff come to see completion in many of the projects and 

activities highlighted in this newsletter if anyone has any questions, please feel free to 

contact us at city hall (608)-489-2521. 

Administrator Update: City Hall will have a new smiling face to greet you! Sara M. was 

hired and began as an administrative associate on February 5th and has already proven 

to be a tremendous help for City staff. Stop by and say hi sometime! There are a lot of 

projects in the works, and we are excited to announce some of them in the coming 

weeks! 

Police Spotlight: We are pleased to announce the hiring of Brandon Kiel as our newest 

Police Officer. Officer Kiel will be attending the academy over the next few months and 

will begin road work come summertime. Please join us in welcoming Officer Kiel! 

Library Spotlight:  
Hillsboro Public Library-  
Crafts nights & Stories for Sprouts starting Sept. 2023 thru May 2024, check the 
library for dates!   
Young Adult (12-17YO) – Game nights 4-6pm, 2nd & 4th Thursdays. 
 
MINUTES FOR BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS: All meeting minutes are uploaded to 

the website upon approval. Please follow the link below for the most updated 

information & meeting minutes: https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes  

 

Respectfully, 

Josh Finch 

City Administrator- Hillsboro, WI 

https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes

